G. S. Lake City Novr. 11/54
To Bishop Hanson Walker
and Council
Dear Brethren,
Your letter of the 8th inst is received, contents noted, and my advice to Bro G. H. A. Harris, is that if the brethren at American Fork do not settle with him righteously for the damage done to his grain, that he is at liberty to sue them, and receive the amount justly due by due course of Law.        with respect
          I Remain Your Brother in the Gospel
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